TOWN OF WAREHAM
Board of Assessors

54 Marion Rd
Wareham, Massachusetts 02571

Steven F. Curry, MAA, Chairman
James M, McCahill
Telephone: (508) 291-3160 Priscilla Porter
FAX: (508) 291-3167 John T, Denahue, MAA

Thursday, May 23, 2019 @ 5:09 pm
Present; Steven Curry, Mike McCahill, Priscilla Porter and Jacqui Nichols, Director of Assessment.

Jacqui updated the Board on the recent activities of the Office. Jacqui is working on the contracts for
vendors for reval and to have them start in mid-June. Vision and RRC are to do residential and personal
property respectively. Commercial inspections are to be done by a separate company. All ATB cases
have been continued per applicant’s requests,

All monthly reports and warrants were reviewed and signed.

The minutes of the April 28, 2019 were presented for review. Priscilla Porter made a motion to accept
the minutes of the regular sessions as presented seconded by Steve Curry, the board voted to approve 2-
0-1 with Mike abstaining due to his absence. The member’s approving the minutes were of two
members present of the three at the meeting.

At the last elections David Heard was elected, however has decided not to take the oath of office and
remain on the Finance committee, The position has been posted thru the Selectmen’s office for
applicants to fill the position. The two Boards, Assessors and Selectmen, will review applications and
interview candidates on June 4, 219 at a designated selectmen’s meeting.

The next meeting of the Board is June 20, 2019 at 5:00 pm.
Motion was made and seconded to adjourn, the board voted 3-0-0 at 5:22 pm.
| certify that the minutes of this meeting are true and correct to the best of my recollection.

Respectfully,
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